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WELCOME TO THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-25 
 
 

Dear Parents and Grandparents,  
Greetings! 

Welcome to the new academic session 2024-25 at AMPS. 

As we embark on this journey together, I extend my best wishes to everyone for being an integral part of our 
AMPS family.  

The start of a new session brings with it a sense of excitement, opportunity and the promise of growth for our 
students.It also needs our commitment to help our children sail through the session comfortably.  

It is with great enthusiasm that we look forward to the upcoming year filled with learning, exploration and 
achievements. 

At AMPS, we truly believe that our successful  partnership between your home and our school is essential for the 
academic growth of our children.  I encourage you to be actively involved in your child's educational journey. 
Your support, encouragement and constant engagement play a pivotal role in nurturing their academic, social 
and emotional development. 

Throughout the year, we will provide numerous opportunities for you to participate in your child's education, 
whether through Parent-Teacher Meetings, school events, volunteering opportunities, or simply by staying 
informed about their progress and activities. Your presence and involvement not only enrich your child's 
educational experience but also strengthen our school community as a whole. 

As we strive for excellence in education, I assure you that our dedicated team of well experienced teachers is 
committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and inclusive learning environment where  children are important. 
Here, they can actually thrive and reach their full potential under able guidance. 

Together, let us work hand in hand to inspire, support, and empower our students to become lifelong learners 
and responsible Indian citizens. 

Should you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions throughout the year, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to me on my following email ID: Principal@americanpublicschool.com. 

 Your feedback is important to us as we continue to strive for improvement and excellence in education. 

Once again, on behalf of the entire AMPS family, I welcome you to the new academic session 2024-25 at AMPS. 

Important to note: We start the new session from 1st April, 2024 - Monday with summer timings of 
08:00 am to 02:30 pm. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Roopali Kudesia  
Principal 
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